
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint Vincent de Paul Giving Tree 

This year Saint Vincent de Paul will once again be 

collecting wrapped gifts for our families in need.   

If you would like to donate a gift, please take an 

ornament tag from the walls in the Gathering Area 

of the church from Saturday, November 26 through 

Sunday, December 11, 2022.   

 

Please drop off your wrapped gift with the ornament  

tag attached under the Giving Tree in the Gathering 

Area of the church from Saturday, December 3 

thru Sunday, December 18, 2022, at 12 noon.   

Thank You for your continued generosity and for 

helping make our families Christmas very special! 

 

 

 

 

 


